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September 2021    

 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, RE: Grade 6 Soccer  
We are pleased to inform you that your child has shown interest in participating on the Grade 6 Soccer 
team. Please see the schedule below outlining practice and tournament dates/times. It is the 
expectation that if your child chooses to be a part of the team that they will be at all practices and 
games (if your child is unable to attend, please provide a note and as much notice as possible). A Soccer 
uniform (jersey and shorts) will be provided for games, but students are responsible for wearing 
appropriate clothing for training. Students are not required to wear soccer cleats, but they are 
recommended. ALL students participating must have a pair of shin guards that they wear during 
practice and games.  
   
The intention of this letter is to assess the level of interest of our grade 6 students. Interest from 
students and the availability of coaches will dictate whether there is a need for two teams or just one. In 
grade 6 students compete in a single tournament which has a round-robin format. Students will be 
participating in mixed teams made up of both boys and girls.  
   
All team members are representatives of our school and community, and as such, are expected to 
display mature, responsible behavior at all times. Inappropriate behavior will result in disciplinary action 
and possible dismissal from the team. Please review the “Wrangler Code of Conduct” for further details. 
This information can be found on the school website.  
   
If your child chooses to participate, the fee is $3. This fee covers tournament costs, and is payable 
via www.schoolcashonline.com and must be paid prior to the tournament. Unpaid students may not 
participate in the tournament.  
   
Transportation of students to and from tournaments is the responsibility of the students and their 
families. Students may carpool but these arrangements must be made by parents ahead of time. If 
students have permission to walk home or have another adult pick them up for a tournament, the “Early 
Release Permission for Athletic Events” form must be completed and submitted to the office ahead of 
time. These are available on the school website and in the office. Students are also required to 
sign out at the office prior to leaving the school.  
   
Please complete the “Athletics Consent” portion on the back of this letter and submit it to the office as 
soon as possible.  
  
We are very excited about the upcoming season and look forward to working with your child. We hope 
to see you at competitions. Please contact me at the school at 403-932-9811 
or gselwood@rockyview.ab.ca with any questions or concerns.  
   

Sincerely,  
 Graham Selwood  
Athletic Director/Physical Education Instructor  

http://www.schoolcashonline.com/
mailto:gselwood@rockyview.ab.ca


 

 

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 



 

 

Practices:  
Tuesdays and Thursdays  
September 14th, 16th, 21st and 23rd   
Tournament:  
 Friday September 24th - Monklands Soccer Park, Airdrie.   
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ATHLETICS CONSENT  
   
Having read and understood the particulars of this letter, I give permission for my child to participate.   
  
Childs Name:                                                                      
  
Athletics Team:                                                                                    
   

Online Payment Date:                                                                          
   

Parent/Caregiver Signature:                                                                Date:                                            
  


